
 
 

 

 

DATE: February 19, 2025 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Deletion of Board Policy 0470 – COVID-19 

Mitigation Plan 

 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 
ACTION REQUESTED 

Approve the proposed deletion of Board Policy 0470 – COVID-19 Mitigation 

Plan. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Deletion of Board Policy 0470 – COVID-19 Mitigation Plan is being presented to the 

Board for review and approval as recommended by the model provided by CSBA. The 

policy was deleted as unnecessary due to the expiration of the COVID-19 public health 

emergency declaration, with relevant concepts incorporated into other policies. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: N/A 
 

 

PREPARED BY: Lupita Vazquez, Executive Assistant 
 

 

 

 

Attachments: Board Policy 0470 – COVID-19 Mitigation Plan 


